
Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Support For CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis Cultivation and Nursery 
1 message 

Momentum Solutions <momentumbatterysolutions@gmail.com> 
To: Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>, planning@edcgov.us 

Dear Commissioners: 

Sat, May 7, 2022 at 8:00 AM 

https://.www.marijuanamoment.net/pro-legalization-gop-congressman-calls-biden-a-recalcitrant-boomer-on-marijuana-policy/ 
Pro-Legalization GOP Congressman Calls Biden A 'Recalcitrant Boomer' On Marijuana Policy 

It is unfortunate that El Dorado County has an outdated sheriff who dislikes cannabis, the entire county follows the sheriffs lead 
and blatantly violates the voter's will to block the commercial cannabis for 3 years. 

Please approve the CUP and Cannabis Annual Operating Permit for CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis 
Cultivation and Nursery. It is very past due. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Yeh 
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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Planning Commission Hearing agenda Item May 12: CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding 
Commercial Cannabis Cultivation and Nursery. 
1 message 

Chris Lohan <chris.lohan10@gmail.com> 
To: planning@edcgov.us 
Cc: Lee Tannenbaum <lee.tannenbaum@gmail.com> 

Dear Commissioners, 

Sun, May 8, 2022 at 11 :55 AM 

I am writing today to voice my support for this project. I have known the owners of Cybele Holdings for 3 years and 
know them to be good, honest business people who care deeply about their community. My company has done 
business with Cybele Holdings and they have supported our small business, and so we support their business 
endeavors. Small business is the backbone of EDC. 

Please stand behind what the people of this county have voted for, and support the individuals who take the time to 
do it legally. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Lohan 

Lifetime El Dorado County resident 

22-0793 Public Comment
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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

.zp~ 

Letter of Support For 22-0793/CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis 
Cultivation and Nursery 
1 message 

Stephanie Fowler <sfowler99@comcast.net> Mon, May 9, 2022 at 8:02 AM 
To: aaron.mount@edcgov.us, planning@edcgov.us 

Please find attached our signed letter in support of the above Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis Cultivation and Nursey 

Sincerely, 

Graeme and Stephanie Fowler 

Cybele Holdings Support.pdf 
511K 
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aaron.mount@edcgov.us 
planning@edcgov.us 

Subject: Letter of Support For 22-0793/CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis 
Cultivation and Nursery 

Dear Commissioners: 

Please approve the CUP and Cannabis Annual Operating Permit for CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding 
Commercial Cannabis Cultivation and Nursery. 

Cybele Holdings has spent over 2.5 years and a significant amount of money creating the model 
commercial cannabis cultivation operation. Cybele not only meets all of the county's excessive 
regulatory requirements, they also will improve the conditions in their neighborhood while mitigating 
any potential impacts of its operation. 

Cybele Holdings has/will: 

❖ Improve local roads 

❖ Provide firefighting resources including stored water 

❖ Provide active security for its property 

❖ Pay excessive cannabis cultivation taxes to the county 

❖ Provide new jobs and employment taxes for the county 

❖ Contribute to community groups 

❖ Preserves agricultural land 

County policymakers can't complain about illegal cannabis businesses if they do not create 
reasonable licensing paths and if they do not approve cannabis license applications. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

22-0793 Public Comment
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Another 
1 message 

Lee Tannenbaum <lee.tannenbaum@gmail.com> 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

,:i_p~ 

Mon, May 9, 2022 at 10:27 AM 
To: Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us>, "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us> 

And another. 

Lee Tannenbaum 

CEO Cybele Holdings, lnc/Dexie Holdings, LLC 

650.515.2484 

BRN30055CE8E700 _ 005496.pdf 
133K 
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Robert Adorjan 
Re: Cybele Holdings hearing 
April 26, 2022 at 3:52 PM 

On Apr 26, 2022, at 3:42 PM, Robert Adorjan <ladorjan@yahoo.com> wrote 

To whom 1t may concern. I am writing on behalf and in support of one of my clients who will be having a heanng on May12,2022. 
This hearinfl is regarding his application for a commercial cannabis cul!ivation license. He has been attempting to obtain t11is license 
for some lime now and has had much difficulty, having to jump through the various hoops and obstacles to get to where he is now. 
He is wanting to go into this business and grow cannabis legally, pay taxes like any other legal business and support his family and 
others who Ile will hire along the way. I know personally how hard it is lo open a business in this county, having opened a restaurant 
5 years ago. It takes a lot ot patience and money to get approval. I am great full that I have survived and as a result generate a 
sizable amount of revenue in sales tax as well as payroll and other purchases to run this business. This all benefits our county, and 
I'm certain, likewise tile county wm benefit greatly from your approval of this application. Again the-hearing is regarding Cybele 
Holdings CCU P20·0001 Commercial cannabis cultivalion Application 
Thank you for your consideration and for hearing me ou! .Sincerely Rober! A Adorjan Thai House, G:ameron Park. Ca. 
4/26/2022 
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Fwd: Support For CCUP20-0001 
1 message 

Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us> 
To: Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

Aaron Mount 
Planning Manager 
Planning Division 

County of El Dorado 
Planning and Building Department 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 
Direct Line: 530-621-5345 
Main Line: 530-621-5355 
aaron.mount@edcgov.us 
https://www.edcgov.us/GovernmenUPlanning 

TRAKiT PUBLIC PAGE 
https://edc-trk.aspgov.com/etrakiU 

--- Forwarded message ---------
From: chamy Lee <chamy1234@hotmail.com> 
Date: Wed, Apr 27, 2022 at 10:20 PM 
Subject: Support For CCUP20-0001 
To: Aaron Mount <aaron.mount@edcgov.us> 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

.,;J.--,P~5 

Mon, May 9, 2022 at 11:14 AM 

Subject: Support For CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis Cultivation and Nursery 

Dear Commissioners: 

Please approve the CUP and Cannabis Annual Operating Permit for CCUP20-0001 Cybele Holding Commercial 
Cannabis Cultivation and Nursery. 

Cybele Holdings has spent over 2.5 years and a significant amount of money creating the model commercial 
cannabis cultivation operation. Cybele not only meets all of the county's excessive regulatory requirements, they 
also will improve the conditions in their neighborhood while mitigating any potential impacts of its operation. 

Cybele Holdings has/will: 

❖ Improve local roads 

❖ Provide firefighting resources including stored water 

❖ Provide active security for its property 

❖ Pay excessive cannabis cultivation taxes to the county 

❖ Provide new jobs and employment taxes for the county 

❖ Contribute to community groups 

❖ Preserves agricultural land 

County policymakers can't complain about illegal cannabis businesses if they do not create reasonable licensing 
paths and if they do not approve cannabis license applications. 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Chamy Lee, CEO 
Green Valley Farm 

22-0793 Public Comment
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Support of CCUP20-0001 Planning Commission May 12th 
1 message 

JR Gamez <jrgam15@gmail.com> 
To: Planning@edcgov.us 
Cc: Aaron.mount@edcgov.us 

Please refer to the attached letter in reference to a letter of support. 

Thank you, 
JR Gamez 

~ Letter to El Dorado County Planning Commission.docx 
14K 

Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us> 

,;2.. P~s 

Mon, May 9, 2022 at 3:24 PM 
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Email Transmission 

May 9, 2022 

Planning Commission, El Dorado County 
Mr. Aaron Mount, Senior Planner 
Planning and Building Department 
County of El Dorado 
2850 Fairlane Court, Building "C" 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Subject: Commercial Cannabis Use Permit CCUP20-0001/Cybele Holding Commercial Cannabis 

Cultivation and Nursery 

Dear Planning Commissioners: 

Please accept this correspondence as a letter of support for Mr. Lee Tannenbaum and the Cybele 

Holding Commercial Cannabis Cultivation and Nursery. Mr. Tannenbaum has applied for a commercial 

cannabis use permit for the construction and operation of a cannabis cultivation and nursery facility for 

medicinal and adult-use recreational cannabis. I have personally known Mr. Tannenbaum for over 4 

years and believe he is a person of high character and integrity. Mr. Tannenbaum and myself are 

neighbors and reside in El Dorado County. Mr. Tannenbaum has worked very hard to ensure to meet all 

of the criteria and requirements necessary to ensure that this new business is professional and above 

reproach. 

I am a recently retired law enforcement official with 32 years of service. I served as Police Chief for the 

Redwood City Police Department. I also served as a Captain with the San Jose Police Department for 

over 25 years. As Police Chief in Redwood City, I was able to oversee and witness the implementation of 

a successful Cannabis Business Permit Program. The programs review, scoring and selection process 

coupled with efficient background checks allowed for positive economk gains with negligible crime 

issues. I am confident that with the proper controls in place El Dorado County will also benefit 

economically from commercial cannabis businesses. 

I know Mr. Tannenbaum to be a man of strong moral character who treats others with professionalism, 

courtesy and respect. He has been highly successful in his professional career and I am confident that 

with his exceptional analytical and business skills this new proposed business venture will be equally 

successful. 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter. Please feel free to contact me if you have any further 

questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

J<J{<]amez 

JR Gamez 

(408} 591-6554, mobile 
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